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Our Value this month is: 
 

Freedom 

21 October 2016 
McMillan Coffee Morning  
On Friday 30th September we 
were delighted with the amount 
of support shown by parents and 
the local community in aid of 
such a worthwhile cause.       
Visitors were spoilt for choice 
with cakes whilst the school     
council and Year 6 pupils did a 
superb job of looking after    
everyone.  The morning raised a 
fantastic £401.25. 
Harvest Service 
As always we would like to thank 
you for your support and         
donations in this year’s Harvest   
Festival.  The children were very 
pleased to have such a large   
audience. Your food items have 
been greatly received by the 
Ledbury Food Bank.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Choir Performance 
On Tuesday 11th October the 
school choir performed in the 
village hall for the Cross Roads 
Care group in aid of their     
Harvest lunch.  The children   
enjoyed the opportunity to  
practice ahead of their busy     
schedule next half term.  The 
event organiser reported that 
the choir “topped” off the             
afternoon “perfectly”.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Awnells Farm 
On Friday 7th October children 
in Classes 2, 3 and 4 visited 
Awnells Farm to take part in an 
Art Workshop.  The children 
met a photographer and a wild-
life artist.  The ladies  discussed 
their work, shared their ideas 
and techniques, before giving 
the children the opportunity to 
show off their own art skills.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whilst 
at the 
farm the 
chil- dren 
were also   
excited to meet the resident 
Bull, Jock! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friends Quiz 
Evening 
On Fri- day 
14th of October   
parents and staff enjoyed an 
evening of quizzical fun, cheese 
and wine.  Although the evening 
was not meant as a fundraiser it 
did make a profit of almost £80.  
The Friends would like to run 
the event in the future and hope 
that there will be even more    
interest next time.  



Our New Library 
Over the last few weeks we 
have been busy re-organising our 
new library.  The children are 
very excited to use it once it is 
completed and we hope that it 
will encourage the children’s love 
of reading further.  The       
children have supplied a local 
artist with a list of their         
favourite book characters that 
she will paint on the walls,  
bringing their favourite stories 
to life.  
 
Important Dates 
October 
31st Class 3 Swim 
November 
3rd Friends Meeting 3.30pm 

7th Class 3 Swim 
14th Class 3 Swim 
18th Children in Need 
21st Class 3 Swim 
23rd Christmas Fair—Hellens 
28th Year 1,2,3 Flu Vaccination Nasal   
 Spray 
28th Class 3 Swim 
December 
9th Christmas Disco—1-3pm 
14th Carol Service 6pm 
15th Whole School Christmas Lunch 
16th Break up today 
 
January 
5th Back to school 
 

 
On Wednesday 16th November 
Nursery will be holding an open 
morning from  10—12.   

Everyone is welcome.  
Invite your family and friends!  

 
 
 
 

Staying Safe Online 
In a generation of social 
media and gaming, educating 
children to stay safe online is 
vitally important.  In the 
computing curriculum we 
teach children how to keep 
themselves safe but it is 
important that parents  
re-enforce this message at 
home.  If you need any 
further information about 
internet safety this website 
is extremely informative: 
 

www.ceop.police.uk 
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